
From: Walter Nelson
To: Burrows, Ronald
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Please send latest version of financial surety mechanism (LOC)
Date: Tuesday, March 03, 2020 10:36:58 AM
Attachments: 2019-5-30 CBO NDEQ Irrevocable Standby Letter of Credit.pdf

Ron,
Here is the most recent letter of credit, updated through the 2019 surety.  The 2020 surety has not
been approved by NDEQ yet, so that update is pending.
 

From: Burrows, Ronald [mailto:Ronald.Burrows@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 7:43 AM
To: Walter Nelson <Walter_Nelson@cameco.com>
Subject: Please send latest version of financial surety mechanism (LOC)
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 

Good morning, Walt.
 
The last letter of credit (LOC) we have on file for the Crow Butte Project is dated April 2018.
 
As the NRC verified the 2020 surety amount in January, would you please send the latest
LOC that was sent to Nebraska.
 
Thank you.
 
Ron
 
 

Ronald A. Burrows
 
Ronald A. Burrows CHP, RRPT
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
   and Safeguards
Uranium Recovery and Materials
    Decommissioning Branch
301.415.6443
 
 
 
 
 
 
********
WARNING: This email originated from outside of the Cameco organization. 
Before accessing attachments or links, ensure this email is from a trusted 
source.
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This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are solely for the
use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the intended recipient,
please delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without making any copies) and
advise the author immediately.




